
 February 20, 2019 

 

 TO: Monogram Licensees 

Monogram Applicants 

API Auditors 

 

FROM:  API Monogram/APIQR Programs  

RE:  Advisory 6 Design and Development Exclusion under the API Monogram Program 

Please be advised that the Advisory 6- Design and Development Exclusion under the API Monogram 

Program has been updated. 

 

The Advisory has been updated to include requirements that if only products under the scope of a license(s) are 

listed in the advisory, the exclusion of Design and Development shall be mandatory. The changes to the 

advisory also has removed requirements of exclusions at the bottom of the document. 

 

The authorized API Monogram Program Requirements document, along with a copy of this notification, can 

be found at: API Monogram & APIQR: Advisories & Updates.  

 

Thank you for your continued dedication and support in maintaining the highest quality and product standards 

throughout the oil and gas industry. 

 

Together, we can Power Past Impossible! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sharon Bowie 

Manager of Operations, Monogram/APIQR 

 

SB:kp 

 

 

https://www.api.org/products-and-services/api-monogram-and-apiqr/advisories-updates
https://powerpastimpossible.org/

